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Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 

Holly Layla Teddy Max Henry Donatella Emmy 
Prudence Ted Amelia Adesola Skylar-Mae Delta Leo 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
James Eden Precious Frankie Mathews Ronnie F Mia Noa 

Evie Riley Robyn Freya Annabel Lola Rose Harry Annie 
 

                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Rec C 100% Expected Attendance 

Y1Di 99% Expected Attendance 

Y4H, Y4G, Y5KS 98% Expected Attendance 

Y2M, Y3Kn, Y6D 97% Expected Attendance 

Y5C, Y6K 95% Concern of under achievement 

Rec P, Y3Ke 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y1Dr 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y2W 91% Risk of under achievement 

Diary Dates  
 
 10.10.24 Hello Yellow 

 11.10.24 – Individual Photos 

 22.10.24/23.10.24 – Parents Evenings  

 26.10.24 – October Half Term 

 04.11.24 – Return to school 

 12/14/15.11.24 – Dogs Trust in school 

 15.11.24 – Children in Need 

 21.12.24 – Christmas Holidays 

 06.01.25 – Return to school 

Parents Evening 
From Monday 7th October,  
you will be able to sign up  
on ParentMail (NOT NURSERY) for an 
appointment to see your child’s 
class teacher (Parents Evenings will 
be held on 22.10.24 and 23.10.24). 
Unfortunately, we can only offer 
one appointment per child. 

Hello Yellow 
On the 10th  
October we will  
be supporting World Mental Health 
day by inviting children to come to 
school wearing something yellow 
with their school uniform. To raise 
money to put towards resources for 
our children, we will be asking for a 
£1 donation on the day. Children 
will also be able to take part in a 
word search challenge (KS2) and a 
colouring challenge (KS1/EYFS) for 
50p.  

Individual Photos 
On Friday (next week) we will be having  
the photographer in school to take individual  
and family photos. This will take place during  
the morning. If your child has P.E. on a Friday, please 
send them with their school jumper and shirt on the top 
half. 
 
If you have babies and toddlers and would like a 
picture taken with your child, you will be able to come 
to the main reception from 8am.  
  

Harvest Collection 
On Tuesday 15th October, the  
children will be taking part in a  
Harvest Celebration Assembly. 
 
If possible, we would like all children to bring in 
a couple of items of food which we will 
donate to the Clay Cross Food Bank. 
 
We will be accepting donations from next 
Tuesday onwards which your child will be able 
to take into their classroom. Mrs. Parmley will 
then gather all donations and arrange 
delivery to the food bank. Please see Class 
Dojo for more details. 


